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I strongly support this bill because it provides greater freedom and convenience for 

responsible all-terrain vehicle (ATV) owners like myself. Allowing Class I, Class III, 

and Class IV ATVs to operate on highways (excluding interstate highways) will give 

me more opportunities to safely enjoy my vehicle while also benefiting from increased 

access to essential services, local businesses, and recreational areas. As long as the 

vehicles meet necessary equipment standards and are properly registered, this bill 

strikes a perfect balance between safety and accessibility, offering a practical 

solution for ATV enthusiasts without compromising public safety. 


